
Ottawa 5th November 1902-

sir-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 30th Ultimo,respecting your claim for

payment of Ties, and in reply to inform you that the

Department has not yet received a reply from the Agent

who was instructed to examine into the matter by let-

ter of the 24th of July last. His attention has

again been called to the subject and he has been in-

structed to send an immediate reply,on receipt of

which you will be further advised.

Your obedient servant

Fomte

Secretary-

D.Cameron,Esq..

Providence Bay,

Ont.
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